ANNOUNCEMENTS
 October 28th, 2021
B Day

Thursday	- Girls Basketball Mtg, HR, Gym

Friday

Saturday	- PHS Boys Cross Country Regional @ Elmwood

HAPPY BIRTHDAY today to Mrs. Sealock and Carter Frazier!

Today's Lunch Menu:  Chef Salad, Ravioli w/Breadstick or Pizza, Lettuce Salad, Cottage Cheese and Chilled Pineapple.

Mr. Bogatzke's B-Day, third hour Algebra class needs to take first lunch today to allow time for the Chapter 2 test.

Ms. Himmelman’s 3B Class needs to take 1st lunch today due to test.

Congratulations to the following Art Club Pumpkin Decorating Contest award winners: Molly Springer & Rynleigh Priest received the Pike County Art Guild Award for their Oscar the Grouch, Lexie McClain received the Student Choice Award for her Peanuts Pumpkin, Erica Greenwood received the Teachers Choice Award for her flower pumpkin. Thank you to everyone that participated everyone did an amazing job! Winners please stop by and see Mrs. Davidsmeyer for your prize. 

There will be a girls’ basketball meeting today for any girl interested in playing this year.   Please check in with your homeroom teacher first, then go to the meeting in the gym.  If you cannot make the meeting, please see Coach Himmelman in room 46.  

Swing choir will be upstairs from 6:00 - 7:30 tonight.  Please enter through the side door and have rides ready to pick you up afterward if needed.

CLASS OF 2022 ... it's that time of year again! We are needing ONE toddler photo and ONE professional senior photo of you for the senior video by 12/17/21. If you do not turn in a professional senior photo, we will use your school photo or you can set up an appointment with a yearbook staff member to take a photo of you. You can email photos to lshade@pikeland.org. Thank you!

Tomorrow is the last day to become an Angel Donor for the 2021-2022 PHS Yearbook. If you would like to donate to a student, please send $40.00 to Mrs. Shade in room 43. Thank you to everyone that has donated so far.   

GAMERS' CLUB will NOT meet today due to Mr. Heffington being gone for the day.  We will meet next week on Thursday from 3:30-5:30. Hope to see you there.

There will be a meeting for all students interested in Math Team during homeroom on Wednesday, November 3. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Sealock. 
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